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Statement on the Situation in the Middle East  

 

As a major shipping line serving international markets, the developing situation in the Middle East is of great concern.  

MOL’s priority is the safety both at sea and on land together with our customers’ cargoes.  

 

We have been closely monitoring the situation in the region, particularly the Arabian Sea and the Straits of Hormuz based on 

our risk management policy. In addition to our Safety Operation Supporting Center that operates 24/7, we have also been 

taking advice and insights from a number of sources with knowledge of the region, ready to respond at short notice. 

 

For employees including seafarers working in the Middle East (Oman, Qatar, UAE and Turkey) or travelling in business we are 

closely following government guidelines and safety protocols and are keeping in touch with those on the ground. 

 


